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< EXTERNAL email. Evaluate before clicking. > 

Hello Joanne, 
 
I would like to ask that the following topic be added to the IPE-2018 agenda: 
 
Treatment of ITCC for non-cash reimbursable network upgrade costs (e.g., RNU cost above $60K/MW). 
The two questions here are: 

1. Whether these non-cash reimbursable network upgrade costs should be reimbursed via another 
instrument (e.g., CRR); and 

2. Regardless of Question 1, whether non-cash reimbursable network upgrades should be subject 
to ITCC.  

 
We may add additional topics at a later time.  
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